
Dear 2021 Wee Wah Beach Club Members,


The historic Wee Wah Beach Club will host a get-together. We have reserved the back 
room at Dottie Audrey’s to gather and celebrate our 87 year history and update 
everyone on the status of our organization. There is much to share and discuss so we 
hope you will be able to come. We need your input. Coffee, tea, and cold beverages 
will be provided along with some of Dottie’s delicious sweet treats!


In order to provide the restaurant with an estimate of how many people will attend, we 
ask that you RSVP by Friday, August 12, 2022 either by email at 
weewahbeachclub@gmail.com or by calling Bonny Takeuchi at 845-351-5232.


Thank you, and we hope to see you there!


When:

2:30pm


Saturday, August 13, 2022


Where:


Dottie Audrey’s Bakery/Kitchen


549 Route 17, Tuxedo Park

You are Invited
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